
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 18, 2019

Subject:   0127-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are having ongoing discussions with INMARSAT and Ligado and believe we will have the requested
coordination soon. We would like to request additional time to complete the coordination.   

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


